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Friday, April 24, 2020

To: Safety Training Participants
From: Port of San Diego Ship Repair Association
Subject:  Update:  PSDSRA Shipyard Training Center COVID-19 Response Update
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After extensive testing, we have chosen Zoom to be our videoconferencing application of choice.  Through Zoom, we will conduct training classes using a three-prong approach at no charge to you.  In most cases, you will not even have to download an application to your computer/laptop.  In this phase, we are going to limit remote training to computer/laptops as the application is less effective on smart phones and tablets.  Below are some of the types of training we can provide and a brief description of how the process will work.  If you would like more information, or would like to implement free safety training please contact:

Thomas Bright at 951-501-9616 (brighttrain@gmail.com) or Jaymes Green at (619) 549-5439.
Training Opportunities:
1. Train-The-Trainer (T3) - If you are currently in this program I will contact you 

2. On-Site Training (Training conducted for your employees only)

a. Trainer will be remote – participants can be remote or in a classroom

3. Open Workshops (Training scheduled for multiple companies)
a. Trainer will be remote – participants will be remote
To implement any of the above, Zoom is not required to be downloaded by you or your organization. A PC connected to a Flat Screen TV is required for classroom training.

For essential classroom training, we ask all participating companies to cooperate with California laws, regulations and/or rules. 

